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No.1-836/2006-Tw, \"
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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Port Blair, dated the May, 2007
g

To 3%

The Director of Transport,
A&N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub:- Convoy system: Regulation of traffic on
Andaman Trunk Road in South and Middle
Andaman - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this
Administration’s letter No. 1-836/2006-TW/ 57 dated
26.4.2007 regarding the subject mentioned above and to
say that views of the Director of Transport asked for
therein has not yet been received. Consequently we are
unable to submit the revised scheduled of convoys to the
Administrator.

You are, therefore, requested to look into the
matter and send your views on the above matter to this
Administrion immediately.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
% (CF.No.T6-ATR)



